
WP1VIR,
966,4 1.079FM

January 16, 1993

DX Listening Post
c/o Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walriutport, Pennsylvania 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

Thank you for your letter of January 9, 1993 detailing your
reception of our AM signal on Friday, January 8, 1993. It is
encouraging to learn of reception of the AM signal at your loca-
tion.

It is my pleasure to confirm your reception log for January 8,
1993 as the true and correct programming for that evening.

Thank you for your kind words, it is truly exciting to learn of
the distance that can be clearly covered with WPMR's AM signal.

If I can be of further assistance to you in the future, please do
not hesitate to call or write.
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Jeff W. Woehrle, General Manager
WPMR-FM/AM
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